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Granicus Item #20-0712 
Report to the 

Manitowoc Plan Commission 
 

 
Meeting Date: July 22, 2020 
 
Request: PC 22-2020: Release of Easement; Lot 3 & Lot 4, Block 5, Doneff Addition No. 3.  
River Bluff Drive 
 
Reason for Request:  Below is text from an e-mail from Paul Steinbrecher - SMI regarding the 
release of easement request.   
 
“ I am working with the owner of a duplex that is being converted to a condo at 845 and 847 
River Bluff Drive in Manitowoc.  This easement is between Lots 3 and 4 of Block 5 of Doneff 
Addition No. 3.  When the duplex was built in 1998 there was a note on the site plan that the 
easement was to be vacated.  We cannot find any record that the easement was vacated.   It 
doesn’t appear that there are any utilities in this easement but that will need to be verified by 
you.  Please respond to this email before July 15th , 2020  to tell me if you are able to vacate this 
easement.” 
 
The original platted lot lines were replatted to allow for the current structures but the original 
easement was never formally released.   
 
All the entities that may have a need for the easement have responded that they are fine with 
the release of easement. 
 
Recommendation:  Approve the release of easement. 
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